May 31, 2024

Dear Caledonia Families and Staff,

In 2019 Caledonia Community Schools adopted a five-year strategic plan to guide the district’s
improvement efforts. We have successfully met 94% of the goals established at that time, and
are now turning our attention to updating the plan and setting new goals for the road ahead.

As members of the Caledonia Community Schools community, your input is critical in helping us
identify priority areas moving forward. We invite all parents, staff, and community members to
take part in the survey linked here. We greatly appreciate you taking the time to contribute to
this important process!

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to our schools! Together, we are a
community where every student can reach their full potential.

Sincerely,

Dirk Weeldreyer
Superintendent


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScIr6SFPDDawYdGwIBckjC5uxgufZ6C0RyPX7aSydfN4US5tA/viewform

